



Primary Care Network Update - Oakville | Issue # 15 | July 2019

## What's happening in primary care?

- OHT Update On July 11<sup>th</sup>, the Ministry of Health will be announcing the names of the first round of successful Ontario Health Team self-assessments and ask these candidates to put forward full applications. In ongoing efforts to keep primary care informed, the Mississauga Halton LHIN will be running a second OHT information session on Wednesday, July 31<sup>st</sup> from 6:30 8:30pm, at 2265 North Sheridan Way in Mississauga. Please register at <a href="https://ohteducationinfosession2.eventbrite.ca">https://ohteducationinfosession2.eventbrite.ca</a> to attend in person or <a href="https://ohteducationinfosession2webinar.eventbrite.ca">https://ohteducationinfosession2webinar.eventbrite.ca</a> if you prefer to attend via webinar.
- 2. **Mississauga Halton LHIN Primary Care Advisors (PCA)** Your PCA for Oakville, Michelle Gregory-Brooks, is available to meet with you and share information about the following:
  - Updated Trans Health Resource Guide and Trans Health CME events
  - Cancer Care Ontario FIT testing
  - eConsult
  - Dementia Care Academic Detailing

To get more information, or set up an appointment with Michelle, email her at <u>michelle.gregory-brooks@lhins.on.ca</u> or call (647) 388-8051.

- 3. Project ECHO ECHO (Extension for Community Healthcare Outcomes) links expert interprofessional teams at an academic hub with primary care providers in local communities across the province. Healthcare providers register for ECHO programs at no cost! Providers join ECHO sessions via videoconferencing on a regularly scheduled basis, weekly or monthly, depending on the program selected. Visit the Project ECHO website <a href="https://www.echoontario.ca/">https://www.echoontario.ca/</a> for a full listing of course offerings and registration information.
- 4. Halton Spoke Event: Mark Your Calendar! The Primary Care Network is hosting a Spoke Event at the Milton District Hospital on Thursday, October 10<sup>th</sup> from 5:30-8:00pm. Please join us for a chance to meet and mingle with some local specialists in the hospital's Atrium followed by formal sessions from Anesthesia (Pre-Op), Palliative Care and Public Health. Details about registration and final presenters will be available from your Primary Care Advisor or on the PCN Website <a href="http://primarycarenetwork-mh.ca/">http://primarycarenetwork-mh.ca/</a>
- Connect with the PCN With all the changes to the healthcare landscape in Ontario, the
  Primary Care Network is a resource that can keep you connected, informed and most importantly,
  empowered as a leader in our health care system. To connect with the PCN, please contact
  info@primarycarenetwork-mh.ca

## Upcoming Events

July 31 OHT Update

September 26 EMR: Every Step Conference

October 10 PCN Halton Spoke Event

For more information & event listings, visit: primarycarenetwork-mh.ca/calendar

## Retiring?

Looking for a locum?

Aware of a new specialist in the area?

Consider using the PCN newsletter and website as a platform to share information about changes to your practice as well as supporting newcomers! Send your inquiries to info@primarycarene

You have received this newsletter because you indicated to your Primary Care Advisor that you wish to receive regional updates via either email or fax. If you no longer wish to receive these newsletters, please contact <u>info@primarycarenetwork-mh.ca</u>. You will continue to receive other regional announcements and updates. If you wish to receive these communications through a different email address or fax number, please contact <u>info@primarycarenetwork-mh.ca</u>.